
   
 
    
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

In preparation for All Souls Day, there will be a book set out after each Mass for people to write down names of those 
who have passed away. The names will be read aloud during a Memorial Mass in November and we will pray for all of 
them. 
 

Thomistic Institute Lecture: The Psychology of Compassion: Stoicism in the City of God. There’s an ancient 
debate about whether strong emotions make us more like animals and therefore less than human, and what to do about 
them. Prof. Sara Byers of Boston College's philosophy department will give a lecture on an important moment in that 
debate, St. Augustine's argument with the Stoics in The City of God 9.5, which can help us understand some things about 
psychology, and politics, today. Tuesday, Nov. 5, at 5:30 PM, in room 3-270. 
 

Melchizedek Group for Priestly Vocations: Fr. Moloney will lead a discussion group about the nature of the priestly 
vocation and how to discern if God is calling you to the “order of Melchizedek” (Heb. 5:6, 7:17) using the book To Save 
a Thousand Souls. We meet on Mondays 5-6PM. To attend doesn’t mean that you are thinking about entering the 
seminary, or even that you’re not dating. It can simply mean that you’re interested in supporting others think about the 
priesthood.  Contact mteodros@mit.edu if interested. Books are available from Father's office in W11. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) and Course in the Fundamentals of the Catholic Faith: Fr. 
Moloney will be offering a class in the fundamentals of the Catholic faith on Sundays @ 11:15 AM in W11/SDR. The 
class will cover everything from the Trinity to Church history to the Sacraments, prayer, and the moral life. It is meant to 
be both a high-level introduction to the faith appropriate for interested non-Catholics, and a serious review of the faith 
for those who are Catholics. It is required for those in becoming Catholic, being Baptized, receiving First Communion, or 
being Confirmed (who should also reach out to Fr. Moloney to set up a time to talk individually (dmoloney@mit.edu). 
 

Women's Marriage Discussion Group. This group meets every other week to discuss marriage as a vocation. It is 
open to all women (i.e. you do not need to be married). Please email tcc.marriage.vocation@gmail.com for additional 
details or to be added to the group's listerv. Dinner will be served and kids are welcome!  
 

November 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

3 
Mass: 9:30 AM, 1 PM, 5 PM 
Donuts in W11 following the 
Masses  
 

4 
3 PM: Adoration 
7:30 PM: Mass 
 
 

5 
12:05 PM Mass 
3 PM: Adoration 
5:30 PM: TI Talk 
 

               6 
7:30 PM Mass 
Adoration & 
Confession 

 

7 
12:05 PM Mass 
 

                         8 
12:05 PM: Mass 
3 PM: Adoration 
7 PM: Spaghetti 
Supper 

                      9 

10 
Mass: 9:30 AM, 1 PM, 5 PM 
Donuts in W11 following the 
Masses  
 

11 
3 PM: Adoration 
7:30 PM: Mass 
 
 

 12 
12:05 PM Mass 
3 PM: Adoration 
 

                       13            
7:30 PM Mass, 
Adoration & 
Confession 

14 
12:05 PM Mass 
 

                       15  
12:05 PM: Mass 
3 PM: Adoration 
7 PM: Spaghetti 
Supper 

16 
 

 

Announcing the St. Monica Society to pray for family members who are not close to the faith.  
Contact tcc-pc@mit.edu for details. 
 

Integrity@MIT: Do you have trouble staying chaste? Are you tired of failing to live up to your virtues? Join a peer 
support group of Catholic men struggling for chastity. Contact integrity@mit.edu for more information and times of 
weekly meetings. 
 

Are you a Graduate Student or Young Professional interested in deepening your Catholic faith and 
understanding of Scripture? The grad men's and women's groups will be holding weekly Bible studies during the 
semester. Contact Brandon Roach (roachb@mit.edu) or Aileen Devlin (amdevlin@mit.edu) for more info. 
 

Small Group Bible Studies: Graduate and undergraduate students are invited to join one of the many groups that meet 
to open the Scriptures and discuss the faith. Contact.. catherine.alex@focus.org or phillip.wullschleger@focus.org 
 

Spaghetti Suppers: Join the TCC every Friday night from 7-9 PM in W11 Comm. Rm for a free spaghetti supper!  
 

Prison Ministry in Boston: MIT Student OPS (Operation Prisoner to Soldier) is an MIT outreach program 
partnered with TEJI (The Educational Justice Institute). More info and questions contact Jacqueline Pedlow 
(jpedlow@mit.edu). 
 

Fiat, a group for women interested in learning more about religious life, cordially invites you to the next meeting on 
November 13, 2019 at 7:00 PM at the Sisters of Saint Joseph, 637 Cambridge St., Brighton, MA.  The topic will be 
“Sister Stories.” For more information, contact S. Marian Batho, CSJ at marian.batho@csjboston.org or 617-746-
2025. Check out the Facebook page at www.facebook.com/FiatForDiscerningWomen 
 

Drop-in Grief Support Group: Tuesdays from 5–6pm in W20-303. Open to students of all religious, spiritual, 
moral, and ethical viewpoints. See http://calendar.mit.edu/event/life_after_loss_drop-in_support_group 
 

 

Mass and Confession Schedule 
(in MIT Chapel) 

Sunday 9:30 AM, 1:00 PM, 5:00 PM 
Monday & Wednesday7:30 PM** 

Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 12:05 PM**    
  Confession after Mass - except Mon. (7 PM) 

**When classes are in session 

Office 
Religious Activities Center 

MIT W-11-40 Massachusetts Ave. 
Cambridge, MA 02139-4312 

(617)253-2981    catholic@mit.edu 

Chaplain 
Fr. Daniel P. Moloney: 

everyday: catholic@mit.edu 
office: (617) 252-1779 

sensitive: dmoloney@mit.edu 
mobile and text: (617) 910-0463 

Associate Chaplain 
Rev. Mr. Augustine Hwang: 

hwangja@mit.edu 

Assistant to the Chaplain 
Bernadine Kensinger: 

bkensinger50@gmail.com 
617-460-5604 

Office Administrator 
Loni Butera: loni@mit.edu 

Music: 
Choir rehearsal 1 hour before Mass 

(2 hours before 1 PM Mass)                             
Piotr Suwara: suwara@mit.edu 

TCC Council Chair 
John DiCarlo: johndica@mit.edu 

Website 
http://tcc.mit.edu 

Contact: tcc-webmaster@mit.edu 

Joining TCC 
TCC registration go to  

  http://tcc.mit.edu/about-us/contact-us 
 

TCCM is a moderated announcement 
list for the Tech Catholic Community. 

To subscribe or unsubscribe, go to 
http://mailman.mit.edu 
/mailman/listinfo/tccm 

To post a message in the bulletin or 
on the TCCM list, send an email to: 

tcc-updates@mit.edu 

Receive emails about all our activities 
by signing up for our other lists at  

http://tcc.mit.edu/www 
/getinvolved.html#email 

 

 

 

 

 

       

                                                                                                                       

 

November 3rd, 2019 
Thirty-First Sunday in 
Ordinary Time/ Year C 

see hymnal # 1184 
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